
 

 

 WORCESTER COLLEGE, OXFORD 

 

 Two Junior Research Fellowships in the Sciences (Non-Stipendiary) 

Tilleard-Cole Junior Research Fellowship in Psychiatry/Neuroscience (Non-Stipendiary) 

 

The College proposes to elect to two Junior Research Fellowships in the Sciences (open to all subjects 

in the Sciences) and to the Tilleard-Cole Junior Research Fellowship in Psychiatry/Neuroscience, all for 

a period of two years from 1 October 2025.  The Fellows will not receive a stipend from the College, 

but will be members of the Senior Common Room, entitled to lunch and dine free of charge (when the 

kitchens are open).  The College is home to a thriving community of Research Fellows, Honorary and 

Emeritus Fellows. The recent appointment of two Heads of Research is part of a wider commitment to 

fostering a lively and supportive research environment, and the provision of support and mentoring to 

early career researchers. The College supports a range of research activities including seminars, 

workshops, public lectures, round-table discussions, and interdisciplinary approaches to research and 

publication that address a public audience. 

 

The College regrets that it cannot provide study rooms or accommodation.  Junior Research Fellows are 

not members of the Governing Body, but may, if invited, undertake a limited amount of teaching for 

Worcester College.  If they do so, they will be paid at the regular outside tuition rate. 

 

The successful applicants will be expected to carry out research in Oxford. The Fellowship may be held 

in conjunction with a funded research posts in a University Department.  

 

Applications must reach the Academic Officer (Ms Henrietta Smethurst), Worcester College, Oxford 

OX1 2HB, or henrietta.smethurst@worc.ox.ac.uk by 5pm, Wednesday 11 June 2025, and should 

include a curriculum vitae, a covering letter including a research plan (specifying academic department 

and subject); the names of two referees; and complete the Equality Monitoring Form. References of 

shortlisted candidates will be taken up. 

 

Informal enquiries may be made to the Senior Tutor (telephone +44 (0)1865 278397 or e-mail: 

senior.tutor@worc.ox.ac.uk).  

 

It is hoped that interviews will be held in the week beginning 23rd June 2025; the College will reimburse 

reasonable travel costs. 

 

Please note that any personal data submitted to the College as part of the job application process will 

be used only for the purposes of determining suitability for the post and processed in accordance with 

the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) and related UK data protection legislation. For 

further information, please see the College’s Privacy Notice for Job Applicants at: 

http://www.worc.ox.ac.uk/about/policies-and-procedures/privacy-gdpr 
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